
 
Seattle Genetics, Inc. would like to inform you that the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 
CMS) has added ADCETRIS® (brentuximab vedotin) to their list of not otherwise classified (NOC) drugs 
ile effective July 1, 2012.   Below is the information found via the CMS website link: 
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For further information regarding the CMS NOC price file please see the CMS website. 
 
h\ttp://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Medicare-Fee-for-Service-Part-B-Drugs/McrPartBDrugAvgSalesPrice/2012ASPFiles.html  
 
For assistance with ADCETRIS® reimbursement or billing, please contact SeaGen Secure at (855) 473-
2436 (Option 1). 
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